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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:47 AM


 
 


From: mr.zip6@grassrootsmessages.com <mr.zip6@grassrootsmessages.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 1:26 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61
 
Dear Representative Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise
their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in
jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a
constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from
accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.


Sincerely,
Michael Gilboy 
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:10 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Ron Kendall <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 12:40 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 08:21pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Ron Kendall
5900 E Porcupine Ave,
Wasilla, AK 99654
climber155@gmail.com
907-707-9219
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:04 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Jeff Carlson <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 12:40 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 08:17pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Jeff Carlson
23323 Glenn Hill Circle ,
Chugiak, AK 99567
ok2ak01@gmail.com
907-229-8851
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:57 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Jason Fawcett <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 12:50 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 08:29pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Jason Fawcett
6831 Lewis Place,
Anchorage, AK 99507
fawcett.jason.ak@gmail.com
907-440-4881
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:54 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Richard Brenner <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:50 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:31pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Richard Brenner
855 Gower Drive ,
Fairbanks, AK 99709
007rcb@pm.me
907-590-2664
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:50 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Dennis W Knuth <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:50 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:26pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Dennis W Knuth
5795 S Old Glenn Hwy,
Palmer, AK 99645
hunt.ak@att.net
907-745-2596
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:47 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Timothy Gilman <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 3:50 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 11:34pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Timothy Gilman
Knik Goose Bay Road,
Wasilla, AK 99654
tgsworldwide@gmail.com
617-396-7849
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:43 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Jason Hoffman <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 7:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 24, 2023 @ 02:35am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Jason Hoffman
Po box 1281,
Anchor Point, AK 99556
azkhoffman@yahoo.com
907-299-0940
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:41 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Keith Dienstl <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 8:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 03:41am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


Support HB 61...


Sincerely,
Keith Dienstl
PO Box 110916,
Anchorage, AK 99511
kdienstl@yahoo.com
619-507-4575
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:37 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: John Johnson <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 12:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:42pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
John Johnson
&362 W. Parks Hwy #322 Wasilla,AK,
Wasilla, AK 99623
sSmokeys49@hotmail.com
360-477-5211
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:30 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Kelly <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 2:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 09:36pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Robert Kelly
23334 Whispering Birch Drive,
Chugiak, AK 99567
kl7en@yahoo.com
907-345-4314
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:42 AM


 
 


From: tmcanally@grassrootsmessages.com <tmcanally@grassrootsmessages.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 4:11 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61
 
Dear Representative Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise
their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in
jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a
constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from
accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.


Sincerely,
Anthony McAnally 
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:27 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Alan Mehler <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 2:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 09:37pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Alan Mehler
8241 Kip Ct,
Anchorage, AK 99507
apmehler@gci.net
907-349-5271


   



mailto:Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:23 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Wayne Love <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 1:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 08:44pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Wayne Love
8421 Livingston Way  Juneau, AK,
Juneau, AK 99801
dhc2driver@acsalaska.net
907-586-6275
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:19 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Brandi Bright <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 9:10 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 24, 2023 @ 04:53am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Brandi Bright
2915 Killik Lane,
Fairbanks, AK 99709
brandi.greer@rocketmail.com
907-888-4775
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:15 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Tom Wilks <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 8:20 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 24, 2023 @ 03:57am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Tom Wilks
920 S Bettina Way,
Wasilla, AK 99623
twilks358@gmail.com
907-631-1891
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mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov






From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:12 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Larry Disbrow <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 1:20 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 09:04pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Larry Disbrow
10118 Loon Cir,
Eagle River, AK 99577
akspud@yahoo.com
907-854-3355
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:08 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: James Thatch <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 12:20 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:57pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
James Thatch
6990 E Kathleen Cir Palmer Ak,
Palmer, AK 99645
fisherjim60@hotmail.com
907-244-2897
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:05 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Charles Young <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 9:20 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 05:02am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Charles Young
5789 S Hanson Loop ,
Wasilla, AK 99623
cayjr1@gmail.com
907-854-0398
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:29:01 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: R Garner <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 2:20 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 10:00pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
R Garner
7201 E Chester Heights Circle ,
Anchorage, AK 99504
rick9651@gmail.com
907-561-1848
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:58 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Steven Swedenburg <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 2:20 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 10:01pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Steven Swedenburg
4665 W. Rangeview Dr.,
Wasilla, AK 99623
smswedenburg@hushmail.com
206-679-4349


   



mailto:Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov






From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:53 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Elizabeth Dooley <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 2:20 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 09:58pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Elizabeth Dooley
PO Box 13333,
Trapper Creek, AK 99683
ravensun@live.com
907-512-7271
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:40 AM


 
 


From: Nightoiler@grassrootsmessages.com <Nightoiler@grassrootsmessages.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 4:22 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61
 
Dear Representative Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise
their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in
jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a
constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from
accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.


Sincerely,
Jeremy Boutwell 
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:52 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Seth Haines <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 5:20 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 01:03am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Seth Haines
1932 Rosewood Drive ,
North Pole, AK 99705
gopreachtheword@icloud.com
540-207-4391
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:47 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Tammy Eaker <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 8:30 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 24, 2023 @ 04:13pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Tammy Eaker
11525 w horizon dr,
Wasilla, AK 99623
the_eaker_family@yahoo.com
907-357-6839
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:29 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Steven Hassenfratz <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:30 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:08pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Steven Hassenfratz
Box 705 ,
Kasilof, AK 99610
Nstar46@hotmail.com
907-355-1198
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:25 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Brent Rose <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:30 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:09pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Brent Rose
7526 Old Harbor Ave,
Anchorage, AK 99504
rticrose@gmail.com
907-351-3422


   



mailto:Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov






From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:22 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: thomas meyers <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:30 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:11pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
thomas meyers
P.O. Box 533,
Soldotna, AK 99669
thomasfmeyers@gmail.com
907-321-1050
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:18 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Gregory Bartlett <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:30 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:07pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Gregory Bartlett
36999 kenai Spur Hwy ,
Soldotna, AK 99669
grjvb@gci.net
907-394-8914
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:15 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Steven Sjodin <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 3:30 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 11:05pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Steven Sjodin
6370 N Steen rd,
Wasilla, AK 99654
steve.sjodin@gmail.com
612-802-8695
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:11 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Brill <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:30 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:08pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Carl Brill
2641 Yakutat Dr,
North Pole, AK 99705
ccbrill@alaska.net
907-322-4914
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:11 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Stephen Proctor <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:30 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:07pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Stephen Proctor
2365 Outside Blvd,
North Pole, AK 99705
swproctor@live.com
907-490-2533
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:28:03 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Pat sullivan <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 12:30 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 08:09pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Pat sullivan
474 w Gail dr,
Wasilla, AK 99654
psullivan2004@yahoo.com
907-841-3375
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:35 AM


 
 


From: ccsteve0@grassrootsmessages.com <ccsteve0@grassrootsmessages.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 6:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61
 
Dear Representative Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise
their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in
jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a
constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from
accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.


Sincerely,
Steve Williams 
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:59 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Thomas Jensen <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 3:30 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 11:07pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Thomas Jensen
PO Box 873093,
Wasilla, AK 99687
royjensen58@yahoo.com
907-232-4886
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:54 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Bruce McCarthy <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 1:40 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 09:19pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Bruce McCarthy
1051 Refinery Loop,
North Pole, AK 99705
northpolegallery@yahoo.com
907-590-0800
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:50 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Vincent Fell <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 4:40 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 12:15am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.  During recent times of uncertainty, many of our
friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we
saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally
suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from
accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Respectfully,


Vincent


Sincerely,
Vincent Fell
15008 W Drowsy Dr,
Wasilla, AK 99623
vfell91@gmail.com
907-980-1991
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:46 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Gary Saunders <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:40 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:20pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Gary Saunders
561 Coville Lane,
Palmer, AK 99645
gsaunders808@gmail.com
907-312-6675
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:42 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: George Geiges <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:40 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:17pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
George Geiges
23916 Sunny Glen Drive,
Eagle River, AK 99577
ggeiges@gmail.com
570-236-0619
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:40 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Gary Porter <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 5:40 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 01:21am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Gary Porter
3932 Potter,
Fairbanks, AK 99709
gdporter1954@gmail.com
907-479-5190
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:33 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: David Armstrong <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 9:50 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 24, 2023 @ 05:33pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
David Armstrong
7666 Griffith St, Anchorage, AK,
Anchorage, AK 99507
caribou1945@hotmail.com
907-232-2439
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:28 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Kelly <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 1:50 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 09:27pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Robert Kelly
23334 Whispering Birch Drive,
Chugiak, AK 99567
kl7en@yahoo.com
907-345-4314
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:24 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Stephen Senisch <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 2:50 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 10:28pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Stephen Senisch
4673 West Gold Leaf Circle,
Wasilla, AK 99623
sasenisch@gmail.com
907-631-2122
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:20 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Tommy Heinrich <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 6:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 01:41am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Tommy Heinrich
 6724 Chevigny Street ,
Anchorage, AK 99502
tomjan@alaska.net
907-301-8684
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:31 AM


 
 


From: mbseguinak@grassrootsmessages.com <mbseguinak@grassrootsmessages.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 3:49 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61
 
Dear Representative Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise
their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in
jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a
constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from
accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.


Sincerely,
Mary Seguin 
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:15 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Clarence L Johnson Jr <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 3:00 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 10:42am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Clarence  L Johnson Jr
Pob 624 Kasilof, AK,
Kasilof, AK 99610
lazyjak45@gmail.com
907-953-9059
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:11 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Nancy Winniford <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 7:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 02:37am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Nancy Winniford
8006 Sandy Circle ,
Anchorage, AK 99507
winfam@gci.net
907-344-6511
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:07 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Adam Turner <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 12:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 07:41pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Adam Turner
1510 W 47th Ave Unit B,
Anchorage, AK 99503
aturnerrdmine@gmail.com
907-830-0322
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:04 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Colleen Sherman <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 2:10 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 09:57pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Colleen Sherman
43420 Kalifornsky Beach Road,
Soldotna, AK 99669
colleen@gfshermansigns.com
907-398-0049
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:27:01 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Lee Lutkowski <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 4:10 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 11:52pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Lee Lutkowski
7040 POTOMAC DR,
Anchorage, AK 99504
muddyinak@gmail.com
907-223-7587


   



mailto:Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov

mailto:HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov






From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:26:39 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Nathan Dobberpuhl <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 5:10 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 12:49am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Nathan Dobberpuhl
154 E 7th Ave,
North Pole, AK 99705
theveritas@gmail.com
907-322-1213
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:26:35 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Josh Moyer <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 9:30 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 05:14am
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Josh Moyer
PO Box 356 Sutton,AK,
Sutton, AK 99674
jmoyer.littlefoot@gmail.com
907-355-5796
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:26:33 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Edward Lewandowski <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Saturday, March 25, 2023 1:00 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 25, 2023 @ 08:39pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Edward Lewandowski
6811 Gold Kings Cir,
Anchorage, AK 99504
drawde40599@protonmail.com
907-244-6162
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:26:27 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Jameel Gaines <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 11:42 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 28, 2023 @ 07:21pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Jameel Gaines
3230 Latouche St. Apt. G6,
Anchorage, AK 99508
jameelfoster2013@gmail.com
907-570-2865
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:25 AM


 
 


From: gnaanensen@grassrootsmessages.com <gnaanensen@grassrootsmessages.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 5:16 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61
 
Dear Representative Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise
their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in
jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a
constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from
accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.


Sincerely,
Gary Aanensen 
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:20 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Bobby Puckett <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 2:30 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 10:14pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Bobby Puckett
P O Box 520052,
Big Lake, AK 99652
pbobanddeb@hotmail.com
256-412-1626
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:17 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Linda Hull <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 9:40 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 23, 2023 @ 05:19pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
Linda Hull
2181 Twin Flower Drive,
Fairbanks, AK 99709
lhull1942@yahoo.com
719-242-7866
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:30:13 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: James Johnson <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:40 AM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61


March 22, 2023 @ 07:22pm
Please Support HB 61


Dear Representative Laddie Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise their Second
Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in jurisdictions around the country use
the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and
ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this fundamental right the
most.


Sincerely,
James Johnson
121 Trinidad Drive,
Fairbanks, AK 99709
jim@empirealaska.com
907-378-6169
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From: Rep. Laddie Shaw
To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: Please Support HB 61
Date: Monday, April 10, 2023 2:01:08 PM


 
 


From: klaichy@grassrootsmessages.com <klaichy@grassrootsmessages.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 1:55 PM
To: Rep. Laddie Shaw <Rep.Laddie.Shaw@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please Support HB 61
 
Dear Representative Shaw,


As a fellow Alaska resident, I ask you to please support HB 61.


During recent times of uncertainty, many of our friends, family, and neighbors chose to exercise
their Second Amendment rights for the first time. Unfortunately, we saw anti-gun officials in
jurisdictions around the country use the state of emergency as a pretext to unilaterally suspend a
constitutional right, by shutting down gun stores and ranges, and preventing fellow citizens from
accessing arms, ammunition, or even proper training.


HB 61 ensures that, in Alaska, anti-gun officials cannot disarm citizens when they need this
fundamental right the most.


Sincerely,
Steven Klaich 
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From: Grey Mitchell
To: House State Affairs
Cc: hhpr.juneau@gmail.com
Subject: HB 61 - Support
Date: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 11:42:31 AM


As a lifelong Alaskan, I am writing to support passage of HB61. Access to and use of firearms, ammunition, and
gun ranges is critical to life in the “Last Frontier” that is Alaska.


Firearms and ammo provide food security for many Alaskans; this is particularly important in emergencies when
food shortages may occur. Access to gun ranges provides opportunities to hone gun safety and proficiency. For
many, these elements are woven into the fabric of what it means to be an Alaskan. We need to have the means to
provide for and protect ourselves and our families at all times regardless of emergency events.


Please pass HB61. Thank you for your service to Alaskans!


Grey Mitchell
Juneau, Alaska


Sent from my iPhone
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From: Tom Boutin
To: House State Affairs
Subject: HB 61
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 9:52:12 AM


Good morning,
 
HB 61 was moved from C&RA this morning.  I very much support HB 61 and therefore urge you to
look at this bill as soon as possible.   Firearms are not a second class right.   All of the rights
recognized in the Bill of Rights (not granted, of course, but recognized) are equal, but the right to
keep and bear arms is almost alone in always being under assault.   Therefore HB 61 is needed both
from the standpoints of utility and practicality, but it’s also as a signal to those states and those
elected officials that would restrict and, if allowed, seize the firearms of law-abiding Alaskans.  
 
A fairly large group of elected officials, including a few in Alaska, and powerful interest groups
continually attempt to restrict the right to keep and bear arms.   President Biden frequently says he
wants to ban all 9 mm firearms and ammunition (a cartridge I hardly ever shoot but load for a few
people, especially during the time of shortage, which now seems to be ending), all semi-auto
firearms, and so-called assault rifles (a term that has no clear definition).    However, it’s very clear
that the US Constitution recognizes that firearms are most needed at the very  times HB 61 most
addresses.
 
The people who insisted on the Bill of Rights – demanded it be written – had not recently returned
from a hunting trip:  They were building a nation that they had just established by revolution.   The


entire world still benefits from that revolution, and from the wisdom of those 18th century people,
 every day.
 
If the House State Affairs Committee has a list of people who would like to be contacted when HB 61
is scheduled for a hearing please put my name on that list.    Thank you.
 
Thank you very much for the hard work you and your staffers do for all Alaskans, and thank you to
your families who make sacrifices so you can be in Juneau.   Honestly, there is much in the news
every day that could discourage anyone, but your good work and your sacrifices made on behalf of
all Alaskans easily overwhelm those forces of discouragement.
 
Tom Boutin
Juneau
(907) 988-3006
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From: Ari Sassi
To: House State Affairs
Subject: HR 61
Date: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 11:04:40 AM


I fully support HR 61.


Thank you,
Ari Sassi


Sent from my iPhone
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